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SGA Federation Meeting Minutes 
Friday, November 18th, 2016 

12-3 p.m. 

Attendees 

Norfolk: President Larry Hall 

Chesapeake: Pres. Griffin Leach 

Portsmouth: Pres. Alicia Smith 

Virginia Beach: Pres. Todd Smith, VP Mariah Johnson 

Federation Board 

● Chair: Todd Smith
● Vice Chair: Griffin Leach
● Secretary: Alicia Smith
● Treasurer: Larry Hall

Agenda 

● Campus Specific
○ Portsmouth: Forum with Provost successful, will be held again next semester.

Proposing annual President's forum. Prepping for Spring Fling. Blair suggested
holding another election for Vice-President.

○ Norfolk: Thanksgiving canned good drive blanket drive. Larry is acting as UNITY
pres. and holding clothing drive.

○ Chesapeake: Promoting Advocacy Campaign for Health and Wellness including a
writing competition with cash prizes. Planning to work with American Heart
Association in February. Ches. VP still working on Second-Chance Prom.

○ Virginia Beach: Held ICC meeting successfully. Held events committee meeting to
plan to have HIV testing on campus. Planning to hand out candy canes with SGA
info. Mariah proposed a collegewide Can Hunger food drive competition to donate to
the Foodbank of Southeastern Virginia and the Eastern Shore. The reward would be
a trophy and doughnuts. In process of publishing an online newspaper called the
Current. Planetarium refurbished. VP trying to encourage student orgs to attend
each other’s meetings.

● General
○ Federation Chair called meeting to order at 12:11 p.m.
○ Minutes were not read.
○ Dr. Christine Damrose-Mahlmann, Ms. Blair Rhodes, and Ms. Sarah Lupton were

present. Blair and Lupton will become the federation’s new co-advisors.

wc 10/04/17
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○ Constitution states that SGA hold Town Hall meeting every semester. 
○ Held meeting with Dr. Passauer of auxiliary services on 15th regarding Aramark. 

Was suggested that Aramark be invited to next Federation meeting. Dr. Damrose-
Mahlmann suggested having a collective collegewide food survey.  

○ Blair suggested telecommute meetings to increase Federation member turnout. 
○ Lupton suggested telecommute voting according to Robert’s Rules. 
○ Blair suggested finalizing and distributing agenda 48 hours before meeting. 
○ Lupton said to plan how we can better the students. 
○ Minutes must be uploaded to TCC website as per the constitution. 

 

 

Next Meeting 
December 2nd, 2016 

 

Next Meeting Agenda Items 
 

●  

 

Adjournment 
Meeting was adjourned at 1:55 p.m. 
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